VOICE OF THE VILLAS
February 2, 2025

THE SOCIAL EVENTS COMMITTEE INVITES ALL VILLA NEIGHBORS TO:
SPECIAL PRE-VALENTINE DINNER
THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 13, 2025
4:00 PM
BRITISH OPEN PUB
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DINNER WILL BE SERVED IN THEIR PRIVATE DINING ROOM
WITH INDIVIDUAL ORDERS AND SEPARATE CHECKS.

SURPRISE YOUR SPECIAL PERSON AND SIGN UP
AT THE POOL BULLETIN BOARD BY WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 12TH
AS WE MUST LET THE RESTAURANT KNOW HOW MANY
WILL ATTEND.
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Pool Update from ERIC DOBIS

Aquatech has completed their work. The CAT 4000 controller is online. It needs calibration.
This should take a week or so to complete. The pool’s circulation system has excellent flow.
Far better than our old setup. This will give us clearer water, lower operating costs and far better
chemical control. With improved circulation the pool temperature control should be much
better.

Aquatech has requested all final inspections to the County. They have not set final date, but my
best guess is this coming week. If the county has no complaints, we can open the pool for use.

No swimming until after final inspection. We will distribute a notice when we can take a dip
into our beautiful new pool and surrounding recreation area.

Heartfelt gratitude to the many people who have worked diligently, both behind the scenes, and
those on the front lines to accomplish this effort, with a list of APPRECIATION to follow.

VILLA COMMUNITY GARAGE SALE will be held on Saturday, March 1, 8:00 am to noon.

It's not too early to clear out your closets, cupboards, cabinets, dresser drawers, attics and storage
areas of clothes, tools, bric-a-brac, kitchen items, furniture, books, toys (?), electric equipment,
dvr/records and other hidden treasures to earn some extra cash and pass along your treasures to a
new home.
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To our returning neighbors from cooler climes, and to our newest neighbors,
a Villa warm welcome. So happy to have you here.

Just as a refresher, some helpful websites to keep in mind.

Villa website: www.myvocc.com

Resident Directory Password: VillasCCl1

If there are changes to your contact information currently in the directory, kindly email updates
to John Gerber: jeg80@comcast.net

Chestnut Creek Master Association (CCMA): www.chestnutcreekvenice.com

Facebook Page: Villas of Chestnut Creek Neighbors

/') /') /.) /') /') /.) /') ~

X

oo o
"Welcome February! May it be filled with joy and success."
"Every February day is one step closer to spring; keep going!"

"February: the month of love and new opportunities."
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